
 

NOTICE OF AUDIT OF ELECTION 

 

Pursuant to K.S.A. 25-3009, notice is hereby giving that the post-election audit will be 

held Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 5:30 PM in the County Commission Room located at 

913 Highland St., Ashland, Kansas.  

 

The election audit shall be votes castes in the Presidential Preference Primary Election to 

be held on March 19, 2024.  

 

The selection of races and precincts to be audited will be held Wednesday, March 20, 

2023 at 1:00 P.M. at the same location.  

 

Witness my hand and seal this 14th day of March, 2024.  

 

Rebecca Mishler, 

Clark County Clerk/Election Office 

 

 


